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20 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Whole School Curriculum Day – Tuesday 14 March 2023 
Year 12 - Future Directions Day 

 
I am writing to inform you that on Tuesday 14 March 2023 the normal timetable will be suspended 
to allow Year 12 students to partake in a Future Directions Day hosted by our Sixth Form team, and 
guest speakers. 
 
Students will be expected to be at school by 9.15am, and will be dismissed by the normal end of 
day time of 3.10pm.  Break and lunch will be at normal times during the day and food will be 
available from the Sixth Form canteen for purchase. 
 
During this day, we will introduce the students to their future options, including apprenticeships, 
university, internships and employment.  This will be led by our highly experienced and 
knowledgeable Sixth Form careers advisor, Mrs Hewitt, who will be providing essential information 
and advice on a range of post-Year 13 options, as well as the processes and requirements for 
applying for these opportunities.  In addition, we will have external speakers coming in to advise 
the students and answer questions.  In the final part of the day, we will guide the students through 
an overview of the application processes for UCAS and apprenticeships, and ensure that they 
understand the support available in school for this, as well as our internal deadlines. 
 
We will also be providing information packs for you as parents and carers, so that you are able to 
support your child over the coming year in making the right decisions for their future pathway. 
 
It is essential that all Year 12 students are in attendance for this day, and any absenteeism due to 
illness should be reported as usual via the absence line.  
 
We look forward to a highly informative and valuable day with Year 12. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
Mrs L Viola 
Head of Year 12 
 


